
Special Notice 

School Employees Retirement System of Ohio 

April 3, 2020 

Payment and Reporting During COVID-19 Closure 

Paid sick and family leave under the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) leave is 
considered compensation for SERS’ purposes. Please report contributions and days for paid FFCRA 
leave.   

During the COVID-19 school closure, receipt of contribution reporting and payment in a timely manner 
are still of the utmost importance to ensure member account accuracy. Please continue to report and 
pay on time.  

In accordance with Ohio law, SERS has suspended the contribution reporting and payment due dates 
for all pay dates until the earlier of either the expiration of Executive Order 2020-01D, or July 30, 2020. 

We Are Here for You 

Even though the Employer Services Staff is working remotely, we are still here for you. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please leave a message on the Employer Services toll-free phone line at 
877-213-0861, or email us at employerservices@ohsers.org.

Messages will be checked and returned throughout the day. 
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